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After Hours... 
Swingin' in the Rain 

HomeGoods 
 

Location, Teamwork and Planning 

Rendering by PDA Architects 

We are growing again with a recent addition to 
our Engineering Services Group. 
 
Andrea Surabian joins us as a Civil Engineer 
bringing over six years experience with a wide 
variety of Civil and Site Engineering projects. 

S ometimes having the right team at the 
right time can be just as important as 

being in the right place.  Once the TJX 
Companies of Framingham, MA settled on 
Bloomfield as the site for their 800,000 
square foot Regional Distribution Center, their 
next urgent order of business was to acquire 
local and state approvals.  They assembled a 
design and permitting team that included 
Dacon Corporation, Meehan & Goodin 
Engineers - Surveyors, P.C., ENSR 
Environmental Planners and Robinson & 
Cole, LLP. 
 
Prior planning by the property owner ABB/
Winstanley Enterprises, in anticipation of 
impending development possibilities, included 
complete boundary, topographic and wetlands 
surveys that enabled our team to prepare and 
develop final plans for approval within a thirty 
day time frame. 

What’s the best way to end a 53 day drought? 
 
Pictured above are Scott Hollister, Marc 
Goodin, Phil Silva and Bob Dahn who 
soldiered through an 18 hole downpour to 
benefit the Connecticut Association of Land 
Surveyors scholarship fund. 



 
We Provide the “Complete Package”... 

 
From feasibility studies, 
through survey, design, 
permitting, construction 
and certifications, we are 
ready to guide your project 
to success! 
 

Call us to see how we can assist you on your 
next project.        (860) 643-2520 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From the Cover... 

The proposed HomeGoods development will cover 
more than 50 acres with building, parking and 
drainage ponds, and no wetlands encroachment.  
Construction is scheduled to begin soon. 

Ready for Summer... 

Lake Compounce 
New England’s Family Theme Park 

 
Pictured above is the view from atop the 180 
foot high “Sky Coaster” taken this spring 
during our annual review of the rides at Lake 
Compounce.  All the rides were passed with 
flying colors so the park recognized as the 
oldest in America is now open for business. 
 
 

Have a great time this summer! 

On The Web... 
 

To learn more about our firm, 
visit us at our Website 

 www.meehangoodin.com 
 

♦ Richard Meehan, LLS 
♦ Marc Goodin, PE 
♦ E. Russell Johnston III, PE 
♦ Robert E. Dahn, LLS 
♦ Vernon S. Reed, Jr., LLS 

How Can We Help You Today? 
 

• Site Planning 
• Civil Engineering 
• Land Surveying 
• Permitting 

Do you have a zoning question?  
 
Call us with your zoning questions.  We 
maintain up-to-date files for many Connecticut 
towns and cities and a CD/ROM based 
system for retrieving specific data.  We’d be 
glad to help! 

On the Boards... 

Eastern Connecticut Health Network, Inc. 
Manchester Memorial Hospital 

Maternity and Neonatal Unit 
 
Meehan & Goodin is providing land surveying 
and civil engineering services for the new 
maternity unit at Manchester Memorial Hospital.  
The new unit is cantilevered over the existing 
driveway providing numerous design 
opportunities and challenges. 
 
Surveyor/Civil Engineer:  Meehan & Goodin 
Architect:  Cannon Design 

Open for Business... 

Phase I of Spencer Street Self Storage is 
now open at 53 Spencer Street, Manchester.  
Construction of Phase II will be getting 
underway this summer. 


